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September 27, 2013

MEMORANDUM

TO:

The Honorable Alvin Brown, Mayor
FROM:
Council President Bill Gulliford

RE:
2013-2014 Budget
______________________________________________________________________

As you know, we have scheduled a Special City Council meeting for 2 pm today, to address any Mayoral line item veto to the City Council approved budget.  Out of consideration to the public, council members and other interested parties schedules, I respectfully request that you notify the City Council of your intentions as it relates to vetoing any of the budget items by 12:10 pm today. This will afford the Council the opportunity to give the proper legal notice necessary for future meetings and meet the deadline for the budget imposed by law. 
Sincerely,

Bill Gulliford
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